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10 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PARENT COMMUNICATION – PARENTHUB 
 
As from Monday, 14 September 2020, the academy will use ParentHub for whole school and individual 
communication.  We will no longer be sending home hard copies of communication by post or with students. 
 
To continue to receive communication from the academy you must join the Bluecoat Meres Academy channel 
on the Parent Hub app.  Instructions on how to join are attached to this letter and are also available to view 
on our website on this link: http://www.bluecoatmeres.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2020/09/BMA-
Parent-Invite.pdf.   
 
You will also be able to receive communication by email if we hold a current email address for you.  If you 
have changed your email address recently please email BMAoffice@bluecoatmeres.co.uk to inform us of your 
new email address. 
 
From Monday you will only receive whole school and individual communication via the Parent Hub app or 
email.  We will no longer send hard copies or copies of the communication by text. 
  
If you have any difficulty in joining the app or are unable to download the app onto your device, please 
contact the academy office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Julie Swatton 
Administration Manager 
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